
Donations to the Wolf Mix Fund are now being accepted in memory of Udo Rumpf in support of 
World Junior Team Competition.  Taxable donation receipts will be issued from the SAC office.  
Cheques should be made out to Soaring Association of Canada with the notation “Wolf Mix Fund 
– Udo Rumpf”.  In recognition of these donations, Mr. Rumpf will be remembered through the 
establishment of a memorial “Honour Roll” within the fund. 
 
Earnings from the Wolf Mix Fund are used in support of the World Teams through a transfer to 
the World Contest Fund.  SAC also contributes $10 000 annually to the World Contest Fund.  On 
alternate years the fund supports either the Canadian Team or the Canadian Junior Team.   
A growing fund through your generous donations will ensure continuing support.   
 
Arrangements for this memorial fund were made through the request and initial donation of Linda 
Rumpf, Udo’s widow, with the assistance of Uli Werenburg and SAC Treasurer David Collard. 
 
A similar “Honour Roll” will be established for the other trust funds– Air Cadet/Youth Bursary 
Fund, Pioneer Fund and Peter Corley Fund in order to remember individuals for whom memorial 
donations are directed. 

 
 
 

 


